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From: Warehouse Cars

To: rules

Subject: Land Use Submission

Date: Thursday, 28 April 2016 4:12:06 p.m.

I Nigel Marshall of 25 Fairy Springs road Rotorua advise as per my Submission of 2nd October 2014
my upmost disapproval of the regional councils plans going forward ..... And further more | have
since sold my land in Mamaku and purchased in Whakatane and intend to sell my commercial
holdings in Rotorua and totally relocate to Whakatane due to the massive effect this scheme will
have to the Business community.

Nigel Marshall

25 Fairy Springs road

Rotorua.

0274 962 158
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From: rules

To: "Warehouse Cars"
Subject: RE: Land Use Submission
Date: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 4:01:00 p.m.

Good afternoon Nigel. Thank you for your email.

This is to confirm that the Bay of Plenty Regional Council received your submission on Proposed
Plan Change 10 on 28 April 2016. Your submission was received after the closing time of the
submission period (4.00pm, 27 April 2016) however the Water Policy Manager, under delegated
authority, has decided to accept your submission pursuant to section 37A(1) of the Resource
Management Act.

Can you please confirm whether or not you wish to be heard in support of your submission.

Under Clause 7(1) of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, staff will prepare a
summary of all submissions and publicly notify its availability. A copy of the public notice will be
sent to you. Any person (including you) will then have the opportunity to make a further
submission in support of, or in opposition to, any of the original submissions.

If any change is required to your contact details, please let me know.

Regards
Sue
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